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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 11:11 AM
To: Town Council Group
Cc: Roxanne Maher
Subject: FW: Opportunity for MPTN and Ledyard partnership for health initiatives

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adrienne L. Parad <AdrienneP@ledyardct.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 10:03 AM 
To: Setu K Vora <svora@mptn-nsn.gov> 
Cc: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Opportunity for MPTN and Ledyard partnership for health initiatives 
 
Good morning Dr. Vora, 
 
The Town Council committee on Community Relations and DEI met last night and we discussed reaching 
out to you.  The MPTN has a wonderful health care program and we would love to learn more about how 
you ensure that your whole community is cared for.  We had a great presentation by Dr. Michael Fine at 
the last full Town Council meeting and the community is now engaged in the research and planning 
required to institute a progressive plan to make a “Primary Care for all Americans” pilot in Ledyard.  Would 
this be something that you would consider partnering with us to do?  We are always looking for more ways 
to make our communities more cohesive! 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Adrienne Parad 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


